

Agenda for Wednesday April 26<sup>th</sup> 1900 to 2100 hours

See attached questionnaire on website design and content

### Introductions

(Chair and Treasurer) will provide an overview of the group and any updates. Information on applying for charitable status and what it means.

(P&K Visitor Management Co-ordinator) will provide an update on ranger service, council services and their plans. He will also tell us about the P&K council Place Based Investment Programme Capital Funding application details; with a deadline of 14<sup>th</sup> May.

(Scottish Land and Estates) will chat about land ownership, the outdoor access code and Scottish Land and Estates. She will also provide an update, following a meeting with Scottish Cabinet Ministers, about the shortfalls of the Outdoor Access Code.

(secretary) will chat about seeing Blair Wilkie, Wildlife Crime Liaison Officer for Tayside Division of Police Scotland. Discuss communication with police and how it can be improved. Discuss communication with each other and recording of information. Communications on the WhatsApp group and facebook pages?

Member will present information on the educational signage. Provide a visual of sign size, discuss design, possible problems and what else is required to get it done.

(local member and website designer) will discuss what we want the new groups website to look like and include. Questions provided on the attached word document in order to look at and consider before the meeting. I can print some off to fill in at the meeting.

General discussion on creating a momentum with the new group and communication with the public.

Conclusion on objectives and volunteers to action them. How long till the next meeting?